Coates, Jennifer (City Council)

From: Traceé Strum-Gilliam <tstrum-gilliam@prrbiz.com>

Sent: Tuesday, February 28, 2023 2:51 PM **To:** Middleton, Sharon (City Council)

Cc: Coates, Jennifer (City Council)

Subject: CC# 22-0300

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of Baltimore City IT Network Systems.

Reminder: <u>DO NOT</u> click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know that the content is safe. Report any suspicious activities using the Report Phishing Email Button, or by emailing to Phishing@baltimorecity.gov

Dear Council Vice President Middleton:

I am writing in support City Council Bill 22-0300, the renewal of Waterfront Management Authority. As I board member and member of executive committee, I am proud of the work we do to support the environmental education, conservation, safety and beautification activities within the district, and inclusive programming to highlight our cities best and brightest. I encourage and respectfully request that the City Council to approve the renewal of the authority so that we may continue this important work.

Thank you.

TRACEÉ STRUM-GILLIAM, AICP

Senior Director, East Coast Business Development | Transportation Sector Lead 202.550.6373 | tstrum-gilliam@prrbiz.com

PRR

8 Market Place, Suite 300 Baltimore, Maryland 21202 www.prrbiz.com

Make It Meaningful

Disclaimer:

This electronic message and its contents and attachments contain information from PRR, Inc. and is confidential or otherwise protected from disclosure. The information is intended to be for the addressee only.

If you are not the addressee, any disclosure, copy, distribution or use of the contents of this message is prohibited. If you have received this electronic message in error, please notify us immediately and destroy the original message and all copies.

This email has been scanned for email related threats and delivered safely by Mimecast. For more information please visit http://www.mimecast.com